
Dear All,

    Under the aegis of National Commission for Women India, IISER Kolkata will be 
organizing a competition for generating an awareness about 'Legal Rights for 
Women' to be held on October 27, 2018 at 11 AM in #107, P. C. Ray Lecture Hall 
Complex for IISER-K students. All students are requested to participate to make 
the event successful. Interested students are requested to enroll themselves with 
the following link by October 22, 2018:

https://goo.gl/SHaXrQ

The relevant information like flyer and syllabus of the competition are provided 
as attachment. You may find relevant study material for competition from the 
following link:

http://www.ncw.nic.in/frmLLawsRelatedtoWomen.aspx%5C

We look forward to your active participation. For further clarification please 
write to ncw2018@iiserkol.ac.in

Best,

Mousumi Das
On behalf of Organizing Committee, IISER Kolkata
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